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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

Class 1 

Naeema & John 
 

Class 2 

Chase & Ellie-Mae 
Class 3 

Jack & Claudia 
 

Class 4 

Jacob & Cory 
 

Class 5 

Sorin& Lolly 
 

Class 6 

Jayden & Alisha 
 

Nursery 

Malia, Thiago, Nikola 
& Elliott 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 4th December 2020 

Attendance 
Whole School– 89.07% 
Class 1— 93.68% 
Class 2— 86.79% 
Class 3— 77.06% 
Class 4— 97.40% 
Class 5— 89.02% 
Class 6— 89.07% 
2s Nursery— 65% 
3s Nursery— 84.18% 
 

Lates -  26 
 

Lost learning =  
1h 52mins 
 

Early Bird - Class 5 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we are 
looking for people 

who give and receive 
compliments 

It is hard to believe we have reached the end of another week in school and 
nursery. On Tuesday Year 1 enjoyed a ‘Clay’ day and made some fantastic clay 
animals. We have started our Christmas preparations and we are looking forward 
to sharing something special with everyone before the end of term to replace our 
usual performances.  

Bikes & scooters 
Thank you to everyone who has 

helped keep our site safer this week by 
making sure children get off their bikes 

and scooters as you enter the site. 
Please can adults also make sure they 

get off bikes and scooters before 
entering the school site. 

Adults must accompany children to 
put their bike or scooter in 
the shelter—please do not 
send children on their own.  
Any bikes or scooters left 
in the shelters at the end of term will 

be disposed of.  

Testing 
Please see more information on the 
back of the newsletter about COVID 
testing in Telford & Wrekin. Don’t 
forget there is a testing centre in 

Donnington. Tests need to be booked 
online or by calling 119.  

Please continue to let us know if 
anyone in your house has symptoms 

or is being tested.  

Christmas Cards must be in by 
Monday 11th December 

 
PLEASE DO NOT LICK 

THE ENVELOPES 

The Scholarpack app is for parents to 
communicate with the school office, 

tell us about absence, change contact 
details and view attendance.  

If are not signed up the please contact 
the school office.  

Water Bottles 
Please make sure your child has a 
water bottle in school everyday. 

Children are only allowed water in 
their bottles in class. Any other drinks 

sent in (flavoured water, juice, squash) will 
be tipped away and replaced with water.  

If your child has a different drink for 
lunchtime then please put this in their 
lunch box. Water is available for all 

children in the hall at lunchtime. 

In the cooler weather it is really important 
that your child comes to school or nursery 
wearing a jumper / cardigan and 
has a suitable coat. Although the 
heating is on, we are currently 
also required to keep windows 

open so there is good ventilation 

Disabled Parking 
If you are a blue badge 

holder and need to use the 
car park please talk to the 

office so we can register your details. 
Please can we remind everyone that 
the disabled parking on site can only 
be used if the blue badge holder is 

getting out of the car to bring a child 
to school / nursery or the holder is the 

child.  



Starting School September 
2021 

 

If you have a child born between  
1st September 2016 and  

31st August 2017  
you must apply online at 

www.telford.gov.uk/admissions  
There are no paper application 

forms. 
 

Even if your child is in our nursery 
you must apply online by 15th 

January 2021 
 

If you have any questions or do 
not have access to the internet 

please talk to the office. 
Parents of children in Year 2 will 
need to apply for Year 3 (Junior 
School) using the same online 

system.  

Reading at home 
 

New books Monday 
 

Return books Friday 

Please make sure you contact 
the office (386640 or 

donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk )   

if your child is absent from 
school and nursery. It is vital 

that we know why children are 
absent so that we can keep 
everyone safe. Thank you. 

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45    £2 per day 

 More information available in the 
school office.  


